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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1177 directs the Department of Public Safety to include a numeric designation indicating a 

veteran’s 100% disability rating granted by the Department of Veteran Affairs on the veteran’s 

driver license. Additionally, the surviving spouse of a 100% disable veteran who has not 

remarried is entitled to receive a driver license or identification card indicating his or her status 

as an eligible current spouse or an eligible surviving spouse who has not remarried entitled to the 

disabled veteran sales tax exemption. The label on the driver license shall serve as confirmation 

that the veteran or surviving spouse is entitled to the benefits afforded such persons as well as the 

sales tax exemption. The measure also directs the Department of Public Safety and Department 

of Veteran Affairs to implement a technology-based information exchange process allowing the 

Department of Public Safety and motor agents to validate an applicant’s claim of veteran status, 

veteran disability status, status as a current spouse of an eligible disabled veteran, or status as an 

eligible surviving spouse of an eligible deceased disabled veteran. 

 

CCR Changes 

 

The Conference Committee Report for SB 1177 restores all engrossed language.  
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